
 

 

 

 

 

2nd November, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 3 and 4 classes have been invited to Assumption Catholic Primary 

School to watch their production of ‘The Lion King’ on Wednesday 8th 

November. They will be leaving school at 9am and returning by 1:00pm. 

All students must be dressed in the correct Summer uniform and bring their 

hat. A water bottle and recess should be packed into a plastic bag with your 

child’s name on the outside. Lunch will also be needed, but this will be eaten 

back at school. 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school on Monday, 6th 

November. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jenny Gorman 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________ 

in Year _________ to travel to Assumption Catholic Primary School in 

Mandurah by bus on Wednesday, 8th November to watch the performance of 

‘The Lion King’. 

Signed ____________________________________ Date ________________ 

St Joseph’s School 

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 
PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile:   (08) 9782 6590 
Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


